
 

 

SUBSTITUTE CAFETERIA WORKER 

The Hillsboro Community Unit School District #3 is seeking qualified individuals to 

fill substitute positions in the School Cafeterias. 

Applications are available at the Unit Office at 1311 Vandalia Road, Hillsboro, IL 

62049-2034 or on the district web-site (hillsboroschools.net). For further 

information, please contact Mrs. Kristin Gregory, Food Service Director at 217-

532-2841 or kgregory@hillsboroschools.net. 

Apply to Kristin Gregory, Food Service Director, Hillsboro Unit Office, 1311 

Vandalia Rd., Hillsboro, IL 62049. 

(Equal Opportunity Employer) 

  


